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Important Dates 

 March 31– April 4th Spring Break 

 April 7th-   Classes resume 

April 17th-   PD Day –no school 

April 18th-   Good Friday– no  

      school  

April 20th-   Easter 

April 22nd-   Grade 5 Badminton 

     5-8PM @ ESRSS 

April 23rd   Culture Day 

April 24th    Hot Lunch  

April 29th-   Badminton Valley 

Champs     10-3PM @SVRSS 

 Parents & Guardians please ensure 

that your child comes to school 

with proper clothing for our chang-

ing spring weather. Rubber boots, 

extra socks and a spare set of 



Heyes school enjoyed a awesome cultural performance by Damien Lussier.    His 

upbeat music had the entire school entertained, engaged and even dancing!  

CULTURE DAY 

At Heyes we love to celebrate our culture bringing to-

gether students, teachers, and families to embrace 

different traditions and learn from one another. Please 

feel free to wear something or share about your culture! 

April 23rd    

The Grade 5’s  had a lot of 

fun through out the month 

Learning all about  

Festival du voyager! 



Congratulations to Murray, Gisli and Nyjah for playing soccer in the Golden Boy Tourna-
ment for the Churchill Storm under the Swan Valley name.  

The boys enjoyed making new friends with their teammates, the fast paced environment, 
and having opponents that forced them to play beyond their comfort level.  

Swan Valley Youth Soccer is planning to upgrade their program to include an Academy 
level for U9, which hopefully brings more players out to the game!  

Thank you Ms. Hoffman Schlosser 
for hosting our Book Fair!  

It was a very successful fair.  Thank–you to all who 

came out and supported.  Thank-you to all the volun-

teers who helped.  We sold $4000 worth of  product, 

which means we get back over $1500 in books for our 

Library!!!   Can’t wait for the next Book Fair! 



Heyes Students had a great time up at Thunder Hill.  

Thank you to all of  the Staff  from Heyes and  

Thunder Hill for making it possible to have a great 

and safe day! 

Congratulations to our Grade 3’s  & 

5’s for completing their levels of 

survival swim lessons!   

Grade 3C Abstract Art 




